
 

 Police Department Achieves Full Compliance with State Law
Enforcement Agency

Release Date:  Friday, October 14, 2016
Contact:  Cara Zinski-Neace, Police Information Specialist, 937-333-1201

Chief Richard S. Biehl is proud to announce the Dayton Police Department
earned Full Compliance accreditation with the Ohio Collaborative Law
Enforcement Agency.

The Ohio Collaborative Law Enforcement Agency determined that the Dayton
Police Department's policies and procedures are in compliance with the
Collaborative's standards for use of force, use of deadly force, and recruiting and
hiring.

The  Ohio Collaborative assessor reported the following in his review: "The
guiding principles of the Dayton Police Department's policies and procedures
were closely aligned with the Ohio Collaborative's guiding principles prior to
their promulgation by the Collaborative. Thus, the guiding principles of the Ohio
Collaborative have been guiding principles of the Dayton Police Department's
training and culture for several years."

The Dayton Police Department will take steps to renew this certification annually.
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gTb2_LaGNLFsxZ3qqwQ5Vx64RGXqqPhJ_hDrBudCyo34ME8QUCQSdCEKjOy-nY99DlVNA_hpyre1G7p4WEz4e0aDUH9aXfSZy-B7L1X_Fg8-6lHWWUxzWm6bkw4Q98J3hnvARxEqs0zXWbknPkQlnfwHVACyZyY0_SYpUsW4LeU6be8AvXQeDkUgOXFzA-IS&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001gTb2_LaGNLFsxZ3qqwQ5Vx64RGXqqPhJ_hDrBudCyo34ME8QUCQSdALN-uNMoOeroofeGddBT5TwgV4WUKXWP8uSnivHfIWKOJGiBbZ_pqMFLeFjwqgvc2l-bGjuquTAS0GvtmyWfEAHXWY6Ix7VcQmTRc4gy8WajaaSJOjack9xKh4E30bbPg==&c=&ch=

